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The Church Crawl 2019 
Each year the University chaplaincy invites churches to participate in 
the Church Crawl to introduce new students to the Churches in the 
local community.  After a number of years of trying we were allowed 
to share in the event this year.  Fiona Laverty and Brian Wehrle 
created an inviting booth and created an apostle pong game to 
engage the students stopping at the booth.  By the end of the 
evening over 90 students came by to see what was up at St. B’s.

Thank you to Fiona and Brian for their creativity and passion for
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Advent Carol 
Service - Dec. 8th 
7pm 

The much loved tradition of 
the Advent service “From 
Darkness to Light” should be 
marked on your calendars.  
Through music, Scripture and 
darkness/light we prepare for 
the coming of Christ at 
Christmas.  Why not invite a 
friend to join you this year  

SUNG COMPLINE 
BY CANDLE 
LIGHT 

Monday evenings at 8pm 
people gather in the Church to 
join in the ancient office of 
Compline.  This short service 
ends the day with prayer and 
thanksgiving for the day and 
for the night that is coming.  
Why not consider joining us ?

Brian Wehrle and Fiona Laverty setup a booth at the University of 
Ottawa Church Crawl to welcome students to St. Barnabas in 
September. 

 NOVEMBER 
NEWS AND EVENTS

Christian Virtue : An Advent Talk and 
Discussion 

Peter Scotchmer will offer a guided introduction on 
Christian virtues in literature. See Sunday Bulletin 
for more information 
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ALL SAINTS DAY PARTY

Everyone was invited to come dressed as their 
favourite saint.  We even had the newest saint 
St. John Newman represented along with two 
St. Thomas Mores !  Thank you to Fiona and 
members of the Sitio group for another great 
evening.

Bazaar 2019 

Volunteers Needed

Our annual Bazaar is the main 
fund raiser for our Parish.  Your 
help is needed to make it a 
success again this year.  We 
need your help especially in the 
following areas:

1) Sorting and set up of the 
Attic Treasurers tables.  Can 
you can donate a few hours 
in the week leading up to 
the Bazaar ?

2) Donations of Jewelry

3) Food for the Snowflake Cafe

4) Preserves and baked goods

Thank you 

CLERGY NEWS 

Fr. Beall has been appointed 
interim Priest in charge of  St. 
Matthews’ Ottawa as of Dec. 
1st.

Fr. Roger Young will continue 
to assist in the Parish of March/
Kanata until Dec.31st.

Fr. David Raths has been 
licensed by the Bishop to 
function as a priest and he will 
once again be offering Mass and 
preaching on a regular basis.

Fr. Matthew Borden has 
recently moved to long term 
care at St. Patricks Home on 
Riverside Dr. 
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